WOODVILLE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS-SPECIAL MEETING
DECEMBER 31, 2008

Minutes of the Special Meeting of the Board of Public Affairs held on Wednesday, December 31, 2008 at 5:00 p.m. in Council Chambers at Town Hall.  Present at Roll Call were BOPA members – Pres. Scott Schneider, Bill Andrews, and Larry Shue, Clerk-Treasurer Barb Runion.
President Schneider called the meeting to order.
Runion presented information from Village Works Administrator Bob Rickard about Well #5 ceasing to work. The Well needs to be refurbished immediately. 
Andrews made a motion to allow the refurbishing of Well #5 at a cost not to exceed $15,000.00, Shue second. VOTE-Yeas-Andrews, Shue, Schneider. Nays-None. MOTION CARRIED 3-0.

President Schneider adjourned the meeting at 5:07p.m.

                                                                                    _________________________

                                                                                    President Scott Schneider

______________________________

Clerk-Treasurer Barbara J. Runion
